Piedmont Regional Committee of the Balance of State Continuum of Care
Executive Committee Meeting

February 4, 2015
Meeting Minutes
Opening:  The meeting of the Piedmont Regional Executive Committee was convened on Wednesday, February 4, 2015 via conference call. 
Present:

Nicole Dewitt- Community Link

Floyd Davis- Community Link

Susanne Storch- Cardinal Innovations
Ed Hosack- Cooperative Christian Ministry
Gayle Whitehead- Crisis Ministry of Davidson County
1. Approval of Minutes:  The January 14th minutes were approved.
2. Balance of State Updates: Nicole Dewitt reported
· The COC competition is gearing up as the Grant Inventory Worksheet (GIW) was released on Monday at 5pm. COC’s have a short timeframe to get it turned back in to HUD so agencies timeline to prepare the document will be even shorter.
· The HMIS transition is under way as a FAQ document detailing the status of the transition will be released very soon. Nicole to forward to entire PRC. 
· Five of the six AHAT 6 shells were accepted by HUD. Improvement over last year when 4 of 6 were accepted. 
· Salem Taylor is our PRC PIT point person- she is working to gather the forms from agencies and submit them on time to NCCEH. 
· The Coordinated Assessment Council is reviewing our CA plan and will be in touch with any questions. Three regional committees had their plans approved by the Steering Committee on yesterday. 

3. PRC 10th Annual Housing Forum- The committee consists of Nicole Dewitt, Natalie Allen, Alicia Broadway, Salem Taylor and NCCEH staff as needed. Nicole will schedule a conference call for early next week to get started. 
4. Other Business- Gayle reported that CMDC had a fundraiser where they were able to raise over $15,000. Gayle mentioned that they have not received their ESG contract yet, Nicole offered to reach out to the ESG office for a status update.
5. Next meeting is March 4, 2015

